
Tornado Tragedy of February 29, 2012 
 

 On March 1, 2012, Perry County Sheriff's Office employees made a monetary donation in the 
amount of $1,000.00 to help the families and communities devastated by the tornado tragedy that took 
place on February 29, 2012. The donation was sent to the American Red Cross who always works so very 
hard providing those individuals, and their families, with the necessary help they need in times of 
tragedy. The American Red Cross is truly a great asset to any community. 
 
All of the employees of the Perry County Sheriff’s Office hearts go out to those families who lost loved 
ones.  This monetary donation we hope will in some way will help support those individuals suffering 
from loss.  Our hearts go out to all of you and your families, you are in our prayers.  God Bless. 
 
 
 


